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Getting to Know Coesfeld 
 

 
 
The Chapter Delegates spent the day on Thursday, September 29, getting to know Coesfeld.  
The day began with Mass at St. Lamberti’s Church where they had the opportunity to pray 
before the Coesfeld Crucifix.  For the remainder of the day, the sisters were divided into three 

groups and given guided tours of Kloster Annenthal, The Heritage Exhibit, and the new 

international house – Emmaus Community.  After a very full day of touring, the group had the 
opportunity to view the new SND Heritage video that can be viewed on the reserved page of 
SND1.   
 
 


